
Radiologic Technology Program 

All Advisory Meeting 

November 2, 2018 

 

1. INTRODUCTION 

The new RT Program Director, Anya Salden introduced herself to the members of the Committee 

Connie Luna, the Program Clinical Coordinator 

Natalya Miller, the Program Coordinator 

Marlin Henton, Senior Manager, California Radiographic Industry Representative 

Miguel Aguirre, President of the Class 2019 

Nicole Ealy, President of the Class 2020 

Nicholas Im, Director of Clinical Operations 

Daisha Marsh, Diagnostic Imaging Manager 

Carolyn Parks, Tech Supervisor 

Dayna Sinopoli, Venipuncture Instructor 

Sabrina Luis, Clinical Instructor 

Dr. Cynthia FitZerald, Associate Dean Allied Health, Stroke & Disability Learning Center 

 

2. REVIEW OF MINUTES/PREVIOUS RECOMMENDATIONS 

Previous minutes (3/23/18) were revised and approved by Marlin Henton 

 

3. OLD BUSINESS 

No changes in clinical placements or compliance. 

Mammo Class Instructor Position is posted. Attendees were encouraged to apply. 

CT Program recently developed and approved.  (18 people are registered at the moment) 

Mammo Course status – is funded but a new instructor is still needed. 

Reviewed PAP Class 2018, encouraged to fill out the survey. 

Brief reports from: 

-Nicole Nicole Ealy (President of the Class 2020)  

-Miguel Aguirre (President of the Class 2019) 

The Program Effectiveness Data (JRCERT) was reviewed and is about to be posted on the Program 

website. 

1st year students = 21 

2nd year students = 19 

 There are 145 students currently on the Program wait list (WL) 

 

4. NEW BUSINESS 

Successful completion of the State inspection in October.  It went very well! 

Special “Thank you” to: Natividad, CHOMP, OrthoNorCal, Salinas Valley Memorial Hospital and to 

RMG for helping with the State inspection process. 

Discussion about potentially implementing CE courses through the Cabrillo Extension Center.   

Discussion about creating a new certificate of achievement for the MRI program – all stakeholders are 

interested and supportive of this opportunity. 

 



 

5. STATUS OF CURRENT PROGRAMS: 

RT –going well 

Fluoroscopy – going well, one student failed 

Mammography – Funded, needs an instructor, flyers 

CT – initial phase is going well 

Venipuncture - going well 

 

6. JOB MARKET 

All students who graduated in May 2017, who actively sought employment, are employed.  

 

7. FUTURE PLANS 

Stakeholders voted to pursue development of a post-primary certificate pathway for MRI. 

 

8. RECOMMENDATIONS/PROGRAM NEEDS 

Sustain Mammography Program 

Develop Post-Primary MRI Program 

 

9. ADJOURN 

Meeting adjourned at 2:00 p.m. 

Next meeting : Friday, April 19th  

  RT Laboratory, Rm HW 2106 

 

 


